
Parks  and  Recreation
Commissioners  get  an  update
on master plan for open space
in city
On Wednesday March 15, the Costa Mesa Parks and Recreation
Commission was given an update on the city’s proposed Open
Space Master Plan of Parks and Recreation.

The plan considers the following:

Purpose and Process
Existing Recreation Resources
Needs Assessment
Facility Recommendations
Core Services and Pricing

To see the full report, click here for the presentation.
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